Hello my name is Glen and I'm emailing you to ask you to please vote no on SB978.

This bill is unconstitutional and will cause more bad then good to the people of Oregon. Making
more laws restricting gun owner's do not stop or prevent crime but make good people victims.

Thank you for reading this message have a good day Glen B.



